
 

 
 
Kelli, 
 
On behalf of the NC State GLBT Center staff and students, we wanted to thank you for                 
sharing with us the powerful Queer Memoir virtual workshop. You did a wonderful job              
presenting and the material really resonated with everyone. The students definitely           
connected with and were empowered by the idea of creating their own stories. We wanted               
to​ ​share​ ​with​ ​you​ ​a​ ​couple​ ​of​ ​testimonials​ ​from​ ​the​ ​students​ ​themselves: 
 

“[This workshop] helped me learn how to express the history and           
journey​ ​I’ve​ ​had​ ​with​ ​[my​ ​relationship​ ​with​ ​my​ ​gender​ ​identity].” 
  
“[This workshop] has impacted [my relationship with my gender         
identity] greatly since the speaker has given me awesome advice on           
how to utilize my own agency in my own gender expression. I am             
amazing​ ​no​ ​matter​ ​my​ ​identity.” 
  
“It was a good medium to write down and verbalize some of my inner              
thoughts.” 
  
“[This workshop] made me feel less isolated. Now I want to do            
something​ ​like​ ​this​ ​more​ ​often.” 

 
As you can see, our students greatly benefited from this excellent workshop. Thank you              
again for taking the time to present to us! We are greatly looking forward to doing it again                  
in​ ​the​ ​future. 
 

  

​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​Sincerely,  

​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​The​ ​North​ ​Carolina​ ​State​ ​GLBT​ ​Center​ ​Staff 


